
EVERY DAY, AMERICA’S LAW ENFORCEMENT 
OFFICERS FULFILL THEIR SOLEMN OATH TO PROTECT 

OUR COMMUNITIES AND SERVE OUR CITIZENS.
However, their job becomes much harder if Congress passes laws allowing 
the importation of medications. We’ve trained over 1,200 law enforcement 

officers on the dangers of exposure to fentanyl and counterfeit opioids made 
with it.  As Former FBI Director Louis Freeh wrote in a recent report, such an 
importation policy will worsen the opioid crisis and threaten public health.

TO LEARN MORE, VISIT WWW.NADDI.ORG

OUR ABILITY TO HELP LAW ENFORCEMENT PROTECT AND 
SERVE DEPENDS ON WHETHER CONGRESS LISTENS.

TO PROTECT
AND  SERVE

OPPOSE  DRUG IMPORTATION


